

10th March 2021

Our Ref: SS/SC/036/2021

NEMA Ref: NEMA/PBC/5/39/334

Dear Esteemed Customer,

RE:

TAKE BACK SCHEME FOR SINGLE USE POLYTHENE BAGS

(REF: NEMA/PBC/5/39/334)

We take this opportunity to recognise and appreciate the strategic partnership and relationship we share with your company.

We are pleased to inform you, that in line with NEMA regulations, and importantly in line with our commitment towards environmental care and conservation, we have commenced the roll out of our "take back scheme" for single use polythene bags.

In line with the requirements under the NEMA conditions of use, we would like for you to partner with us in being a collection centre for our single use polythene bags at the point of sale (dedicated to your outlet).

Where applicable, the collection bins provided herewith are for collection of our single use polythene bags upon sale or return by your esteemed clients.

We recommend that you ask your onward customers to responsibly return the single use polythene bags after final sale / use, for disposal through either the bins or designated disposal agents/mechanisms.

Once the bin is filled up, we request you allow our logistics team to empty the bins into our trucks, for return to our factory for responsible recycling. Thanking you in advance for your co-operation and support.

Yours faithfully, For: Spinners & Spinners Limited



Hamel R Galaiya Business Development Head



Kindly sign and stamp a copy of this letter to acknowledge receipt of the S&S Take Back Scheme Collection Bin



